
  
 The Campbell’s Company 
                                                  1 Campbell Place 

                                                                                     Camden, NJ 08103 
                                                                                                                                 United States 

 
April 12, 2025 

To our Valued Customers: 

We have been notified by one of our suppliers that they are recalling cilantro, used as an ingredient in a 

product we provide to you.  The recall is due to the possible presence of foreign materials that were 

identified by the USDA as wood, which are actually cotton stems from nearby fields.  We have not 

received any consumer complaints at this time or any reports of illness or injury.   

USDA has issued a public health alert that publicly identifies products you may sell. 

The SKUs that are included in the alert are: 

Material/APN # Product Description Exp. Date 

US FOODS 
7896660 

MLYS KIT CKN TORTLA SOUP 4LB 3CA 11/13/2026 

6986819 
MLYS KIT WHT BN CKN CHILI 4LB 3CA 10/9/2026 

2208258 
MLYS KIT CHSY CKN ENCHIL SOUP 8LB 4CA 

10/28/2026 

 12/11/2026 

9330710 
MLYS KIT CHSY CKN ENCHIL SOUP 4LB 3CA 10/7/2026 

1031032 
CPB CUL RESR BAJA STY CKN ENCHIL 4LB 4CA 10/7/2026 

         8781338 
CPB CUL RESR HR MEX CKN TORTLA 4LB 3CA 10/27/2026 

6709604 
CPB CUL RESR CKN TORTLA 4LB 4CA 10/24/2026 

1031032 
CPB CUL RESR BAJA STY CKN ENCHIL 4LB 4CA 10/7/2026 

8781338 
CPB CUL RESR HR MEX CKN TORTLA 4LB 3CA 10/27/2026 

 

 

Out of an abundance of caution, and based on the public health warning, we advise you to discard any 

product in inventory.  Our customer service team will follow up with replenishment information.  

We also have inventory on hold. As a result, you may experience cuts to the orders you have placed with 

us on these varieties.  We are actively working to replenish inventory at this time. 

We apologize for this inconvenience and appreciate your business.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me 

with any questions. 

Sincerely, 



  
 The Campbell’s Company 
                                                  1 Campbell Place 

                                                                                     Camden, NJ 08103 
                                                                                                                                 United States 

 
 
 
 
 

Gregg Muntean 
Vice President, US Sales, Foodservice 
The Campbell’s Company 
 
 
 

 


